CITY OF YORBA LINDA

P. O. BOX 87014 CALIFORNIA 92BA5-A714 (714) 961-7110
FAX 993-7530

OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER

October 31, 2006

Ms. Betty Flick

Foreperson

Orange County Grand Jury
700 Civic Center Drive West
Santa Ana, CA 92701

Re: 2005-2006 Orange County Grand Jury Report

Dear Ms. Flick:

This letter is in response to the Orange County Grand Jury Report, “Oversight of
Orange County Law Enforcement Agencies, Resolving a Dichotomy.” Please be
advised that the City of Yorba Linda contracts with the City of Brea Police Department

for all of its law enforcement and crime prevention services. Therefore, the City of
Yorba Linda defers its response to the report to the City of Brea Police Department.

P .

Mark Aalders
Management Analyst
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